
CABINET – THURSDAY 10 MARCH 2022 

AGENDA PART I 

COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS (ITEM 5) 

Fifteen minutes will be allowed for Members of the Council to ask a Portfolio Holder 

a question on any matter in relation to which the Executive has powers or duties. 

 

1. 
 
Questioner:  Councillor Anjana Patel 
  
Asked of: Councillor Varsha Parmar, Portfolio Holder for Environment & 

Climate Change. 
 
Question: “How many trees on public land were blown over, or significantly 

damaged, during last month’s storms?” 
 
2. 
 
Questioner: Councillor Anjana Patel 
 
Asked of: Councillor Varsha Parmar, Portfolio Holder for Environment & 

Climate Change. 
 
Question: “Do you believe the launch of your electric road sweepers was a 

success?” 
 
3. 
 
Questioner: Councillor Anjana Patel 
 
Asked of: Councillor Varsha Parmar, Portfolio Holder for Environment & 

Climate Change. 
 
Question: “Do you think it is possible to clean Harrow, and crackdown on 

fly-tipping, in 6 months?” 
 
4. 
 
Questioner: Councillor Richard Almond 
 
Asked of: Councillor Graham Henson, Leader and Portfolio Holder for 

Strategy, Regeneration, Partnerships & Devolution 
 
Question: “Would you like the levels of affordable housing required by 

current policy to be reduced?” 
 



5. 
 
Questioner: Councillor Richard Almond 
 
Asked of: Councillor Peymana Assad, Portfolio Holder for Community 

Cohesion, Crime & Enforcement. 
 
Question: “Do you accept that the administration has failed to deliver safer, 

cleaner streets and investment to Pinner?” 
 
6. 
 
Questioner: Councillor Stephen Greek 
 
Asked of: Councillor Graham Henson, Leader of the Council and Portfolio 

Holder for Strategy, Regeneration, Partnerships & Devolution. 
 
Question: “Does the Leader believe his administration has done everything 

it can to protect the suburban character of the area around 265 
The Ridgeway?” 

 
7. 
 
Questioner: Councillor Hitesh Karia 
 
Asked of: Councillor Varsha Parmar, Portfolio Holder for Environment & 

Climate Change. 
 
Question: “The chronic lack of parking, as well as the poor state of the 

grass verges, at Lloyd Court in Pinner has created access and 
safety issues for residents. Why have you allowed the situation 
at Lloyd Court to deteriorate so badly?” 

 
 


